
DEADWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH – FEBRUARY, 2013 

  
No incidents were reported in January. 
  
The next member meeting of DNW will be at 6:30 p.m. Thursday, March 
14, 2013, at the Deadwood Community Center.  The agenda will include 
DNW going electronic for member and community communications.  Your 
input is needed. 
  
For questions or to report incidents contact:  Craig, 5571, or Marina, 3497.   
For your convenience, questions and/or initial reports may also be sent via 
email to:  DNW@peak.org.  We will respond within 24 hours.     
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